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1. Purpose of the report  
 
1.1 The purpose of the report is to inform members of the outcomes for pupils in the borough in 

the summer of 2024.  
 

2. Recommendations 
 
2.1 As this report is for information only, members of the Children and Young People’s Scrutiny panel are 

asked to note the contents of the report, directing any comments and observations to the Assistant 
Director: Schools and Learning. 
 

3. Reasons for Decisions: 
 
3.1 Not applicable 
 
4 Background Information 
 
4.1 Pupils in our schools have assessments and / or examinations at key points in their education.  

 

4.2 Whilst we have indicative data for each key stage in the summer term, our validated data is not 

published until December each year. At this point we can measure our outcomes against 

national and London data and we can look at the outcomes for individual cohorts of pupils and 

for individual schools.  

 

4.3 Haringey pupils have had exceptional outcomes across all key stages in 2024. Some pupils 

though still do not do as well as their peers and the work to close the gap between these pupils 

and their peers remains a key focus for the local authority, HEP and our schools.  

5. Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985 

5.1 Not applicable 

 

 

 

 


